










Creates habitat protection standards 
to guide permitting decisions



Expands ADF&G’s jurisdiction to protect 
fish habitat 



Gives Alaskans a voice in the 
permitting process



Promotes responsible development

Requires projects to avoid or minimize adverse impacts to fish habitat 
before a permit is issued.

Prevents development activities that will substantially damage fish 
habitat and threaten the sustainability of our fisheries. 






